
Term 1, Week 4 

19th February, 2021 

Dates to watch for... 

 

Every Thursday— Hampton  PS school visit 

Every Friday— Sport with MT Vctoria PS 

Feb/March— Swim safety excursion date tba 

25th Feb— Teddy Bear’s Picnic at Hampton PS 

3rd March—Clean Up Australia Day 

6th March— Premiers Reading Challenge begins 

8th March— Healthy Harold Visit 

18th March—  Harmony Day 

19th March— Ride to School Day  

   — World Water Day 

1st April— Easter Hat Parade 

       — Last day of term 1 

Reminders.. 

 School Drive Subsidiary—Apply at 

Transport NSW.               

 
Dear Families, 

 

We’ve had a busy couple of weeks settling into our new school year. We have enjoyed our weekly visits to 
Hampton Public School for Creative Arts and Library, and Mount Victoria Public for Sport. It is lovely to 
make new friends and pay our local schools a visit. We are looking forward to Hampton’s Teddy Bears     
picnic next week, which will be fantastic! 

This term we will be having another P&C meeting, and I invite all family and community members to 
attend. We will be deciding on our infants playground equipment, vision statement and sharing our aims 
for the next for four years regarding learning for our students.  

During this term Mr Wolffs and myself are working on increasing our school data regarding assessment. 
We will have an increase of opportunities to work with other teachers and increase our evidence based 
practice in the classroom.  Over the next two terms we will also be mentoring an early career teacher who 
will be spending some time in our classroom. Our staff will also be attending cultural awareness training to 
build our capacity to run our indigenous programs at Megalong Public School. This will be a focus for our 
programs this year, and will strengthen our partnership with the Aboriginal Education Consultative Group 
(AECG). We are upgrading our yarning circle, bird trail and bushtucker garden. There will also be some 
landscaping and timber work done on the old pony yards.  
 
Stephanie Scott 
Principal 

MEGALONG  PUBLIC   SCHOOL 

NEWSLETTER 

Megalong Café waitresses hard at work!  



Maths in our lovely outdoor classroom…  

            Practising before and after 



Around the Playground and in the Classroom 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Making friends and having loads of fun on one 

of our lovely visits to another wonderful small 

school—Hampton Public School 

 

Our new kindergarten 

student having fun and 

playing new games at 

recess.  

 

Students found this giant 

moth outside our      

classroom. 


